
 

 

October 21, 2022 
Sent via email to:  bidtx@spford.com 

 
Alan Rosner 
Sam Pack's Five Star Ford 
1635 IH 35E 
Carrollton  TX  75006 

 
Re: Vehicles, Heavy-Duty Trucks, Police Motorcycles, Parts, and Service Labor 
 BuyBoard Contract No. 601-19 
 
The Local Government Purchasing Cooperative (BuyBoard) awarded your company a contract 
under Contract No. 601-19, Vehicles, Heavy-Duty Trucks, Police Motorcycles, Parts, and Service 
Labor, for which the current term is set to expire November 30, 2022. We previously notified you 
that, in accordance with the General Terms and Conditions of the Contract, BuyBoard intended 
to consider extensions to this contract on a month-to-month basis after the expiration of the 
current term until a successor contract is awarded.   
 
We are writing to inform you that, at this time, BuyBoard is extending your contract on a month-
to-month basis beginning December 1, 2022.  All discounts, terms, and conditions of your contract 
will remain the same. If you agree to this extension, there is nothing you need to do. However, if 
you do not agree to this extension, you must notify me via email at connie.burkett@tasb.org on 
or before November 30, 2022. 
 
BuyBoard expects to issue a new proposal invitation for Vehicles, Heavy-Duty Trucks, Police 
Motorcycles, Parts, and Service Labor in 2023.  Please keep an eye out for the proposal invitation, 
as you must submit a proposal to have the opportunity to be considered for award on future 
contracts. You will be separately notified when your current contract (Contract No. 601-19) expires 
which in all events, regardless of whether notice is provided or received, shall be no later than the 
last day before the start date of the successor contract. 
 
If you have questions, please contact me at connie.burkett@tasb.org. We appreciate your interest 
in The Local Government Purchasing Cooperative. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Connie W Burkett, CTSBO 
TASB Department Director, 
Cooperative Operations 
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